
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
    

  SCSO, Local Police Agencies Partner with Online Crime Mapping Service 
 
Seminole County (July 20, 2018)-The Seminole County Sheriff’s Office and local police agencies within Seminole County are 
partnering with a crime mapping and analysis service, CrimeReports.com, to help residents better understand where crime is 
happening in their communities.  
 
CrimeReports bills itself as, ‘the nation’s largest collection of law enforcement agencies committed to transparency, public 
access, and citizen engagement.” CrimeReports.com collects police call-for-service data, then maps out results from these 
calls in an easy-to-understand online format. Members of the public can use this data to better understand crime and crime 
trends in their areas of interest. That information will include the date, time, event number, general location, final event type 
and a summary of what transpired.  
 
Eight local police agencies are joining SCSO to provide citizens with seamless, countywide access: 
Altamonte Springs Police, Casselberry Police, Lake Mary Police, Longwood Police, Oviedo Police, Sanford Police, Sanford 
International Airport Police, and Winter Springs Police departments.  
 
CrimeReports for Seminole County can be accessed here. 

 
We encourage citizens of Seminole County to take part in this valuable crime mapping and analysis service.  
 
 
For more information contact: 
PIO Bob Kealing (bkealing@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407)665-6950 
(407)473-4698 
or 
Mgr. Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407) 665-6978 - desk 
(407) 402-3319 – cell     
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